
 Friday 17th March 2023 
 

What’s happening at your school… Read on... 

 Edge Hill Academy 
 

Believe and Achieve, Shine Everyday 
 

~ Community Newsletter ~ 

Address: Sycamore Road, Stapenhill, Burton-on-Trent, Staffordshire, DE15 9NX 
01283 247440.  Email: office@edgehill.fierte.org  

EASTER HOLIDAY REMINDER:  
We break up for Easter on 31st March 

and return on Tuesday 18th April.  

Dear families, 
We completed our Cake sale for Red Nose Day  
today and raised £227.01. Thank you so much to 
our families who contributed to this. We also took 
lots of Chocolate Bingo donations today in prepara-
tion for our Easter Bingo which is next week. We 
hope to see you there next Thursday 23rd March. 

Dates for the diary: 
5W swimming:  
Meadowside 
Last session: 30th 
March 
 
Forest school:  
5C- w/c 20th March, 
5HC- w/c 27th March 
 
Chocolate Bingo: 
Thursday 23rd March 
 
Easter Card Compe-
tition: 27th March 
 
Term ends:  Friday 
31st March 

Attendance so far   
(up to 17.3.23): 

 

Year 3: 96 
Year 4: 96% 
Year 5: 95% 

Year 6: 95.7% 
 

OVERALL: 95.7%  
 

Best attending class 
so far: 6G 96.9% 
WELL DONE 6G 

Our WOW Learners - 10.3.23 and 17.3.23: 
3B: Harriet W and Ellie D 
3OC: Darina S and Caleb B  
3S:  Arrabella N and Ellie D  
4BR: Cooper M and Cole G  
4BU: Poppy N and Eva P  
4SG: Arabella D and Rennay Z 
5C:  Millie A and Mia R 
5HC: Rowan H and Adrianna M 
5W: Jack W and Felicity H  
6G: Joe O’D and Isla-Rose M-M 
6GI: Paige S and Hector G  
6L: Gracie U and Kevin W  

Our celebration of outstanding learning at  
Edge Hill Academy. 

Get on our Social Media pages: 
 

Facebook Page:  
facebook.com/EdgeHillAcademy  

 

Twitter Sport:  
@EdgeHillAPE  

 

Twitter School page: 
@EdgeHillAcademy  
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In other news... 

 
Celebrating our children’s learning 

 

We are continually     
showcasing all the        
wonderful projects      
completed by the        
children at Edge Hill.    
We have some fantastic 
displays around school and 
wanted to share them 
with you.  


